
Class 1 –  

Spring Term 

Angel Express 

On the 11th January we finally got to perform our Nativity 

‘Angel Express’ for  our families! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hand Washing 

We had a visit from the School Nurse on the 16th January 

who talked to us about how to wash our hands correctly. We 

had to put a special gel on our hands then wash them. When 

we thought they were clean, we put them into a machine 

with a special light inside which showed us if we’d missed 

any gel. We all passed 

the hand washing test 

with flying colours! 

 



 

Diamond and Ruby Power 

We had a visit from Doctor Tom Robson and his dog on the 

23rd January who talked to us about Diamond and Ruby 

Power. Diamond Power helps us to solve problems while Ruby 

Power helps us to be kind. We have been working hard in 

class to win lots of diamonds and rubies! 

 

 

 

 

 

Chinese New Year 

 

We had a celebration day for 

Chinese New Year on the 4th 

February. We got to do lots of 

‘Year of the Pig’ themed crafts 

and even got to try some 

Chinese food! 

 

 

 



E-Safety Day 

The 5th February was E-safety 

day. We learnt a lot about how to 

stay safe online.  

 

 

Dinosaurs 

We couldn’t believe our eyes when we spotted some giant 

muddy footprints in our outdoor area!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We were even more shocked when, after some investigating, 

we discovered that Mrs Fox’s cameras had picked up some 

dinosaurs playing in our yard!  

 

 



 

Snow 

On the 1st February we had lots of fun in the snow! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Shrove Tuesday 

On Shrove Tuesday we read ‘Mr Wolf’s Pancakes’ and then 

we got to make and eat our own! 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Supertato 

We have been reading Supertato! We made our own 

Supertato characters and created a vegetable villain to help 

us write our own Supertato story. Watch out for those 

villainous vegetables….!  

 

 

 

 

Ash Wednesday 

We went to church for a special mass on Ash 

Wednesday and we got the sign of the cross made in 

ashes on our heads by Father Hastie.  

 

 

 



 

World Book Day 

We celebrated World Book Day on the 7th March. We all 

dressed up as our favourite characters. We made a wooden 

spoon book character and at the end of the day we met with 

some of the other classes to ‘Share a Story’. Some of us 

joined in with a Book Swap where we got to exchange a book 

we had read for a book that was new to us. 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Building Work 

We have really enjoyed watching the building work progress 

from our classroom! We have a great view and have been 

keeping a diary. We can’t wait to see the new classrooms! 

 

Day for Easter 

We ended our busy term with a Day for Easter. We had an 

Easter bonnet competition, egg decorating competition and 

a special shared meal at the end of the day.  

 


